
BLRB architectsWilkes ES

Breaking Ground on Four Schools
Thanks to design input from community members, 
students and District staff, three new elementary 
schools and Reynolds High School are nearly ready 
to progress into construction. Wilkes, Troutdale and 
Fairview elementary schools will be replaced with 
new schools on the existing sites. RHS will receive 
significant renovations and additions. All students 
will remain in their schools while construction is 
underway.

Security Improvements
Safety and security improvements have been 
completed at three schools: Sweetbriar and  
Salish Ponds elementary schools and Reynolds  
Middle School. Next summer, nine more schools 
will receive upgrades, including secured entrances, 
exterior locking doors, and cameras. 

Benefiting Schools and Our Community
The District is committed to providing contracting 
opportunities to local and diverse businesses, as  
well as making sure bond funds are spent effectively. 
A program is in place to work toward bond program 
equity and contracting goals. A Citizen Oversight 
Committee reviews project expenditures and progress, 
helping ensure the highest level of accountability. 

Progress Continues on School Improvements

Input from community design meetings helped 
shape final school designs, such as the entrance of 

the new Wilkes Elementary School shown here. 
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What you can expect during construction
• Neighbors will be notified prior to construction 

activities that affect them. 
• Summer programs at some schools may be 

affected. 
• All schools will be move-in ready by fall 2018. 
• Stay informed of all bond project activities and 

sign up for email updates on the website.

Thank you to the Reynolds community for your support of the  
bond measure and continued investment in our school district!

www.reynolds.k12.or.us/bondprojects
Hoja informativa en español está disponible en el sitio web.

New school designs, construction schedules and 
more information available on the bond website.  
Stay up-to-date by signing up for email updates. 



www.reynolds.k12.or.us/bondprojects
Hoja informativa en español está disponible en el sitio web. 

We’re kicking off construction at four schools this spring.
Find out about construction and meet the construction team at a groundbreaking event.

Celebrate the Replacement of Troutdale Elementary  
Thursday, March 9, 2017 
6:00 – 7:00 p.m. | 648 SE Harlow Avenue, Troutdale

Celebrate the Replacement of Wilkes Elementary  
Tuesday, March 14, 2017 
6:00 – 7:00 p.m. | 17020 NE Wilkes Road, Portland

Celebrate the Improvements to Reynolds High School  
Wednesday, March 15, 2017 
6:00 – 7:30 p.m. | 1698 SW Cherry Park Rd, Troutdale

Celebrate the Replacement of Fairview Elementary  
Thursday, March 23, 2017 
6:00 – 7:00 p.m. | 225 Main Street, Fairview

ALL COMMUNITY MEMBERS WELCOME.  
Events will include refreshments and  
student performances. 
Language interpreters provided. More information  
on the website or at your school.  

Safe. Smart. Sustainable.
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Introducing the Teams Building our Schools
General contractors have been selected for all school 
construction projects.
LCG Pence Construction | Reynolds High School
Skanska USA | Wilkes Elementary, Fairview Elementary
Bremik Construction | Troutdale Elementary, Security 
upgrades at other District schools


